
Spring Term Clubs 
 

Clubs will start next week, Monday 14th January, and will run until February half term. 
 
Monday Mr Heapy    Hockey    Y3,4,5,6   30 spaces only 
  Miss Bull    Gym    Reception, Y1, Y2  20 spaces only 
 
Tuesday Mr Rickaby & Mr Gibson  Football   Y3,4,5,6    
  Mrs Kelsey & Mrs Vignaux  Jewellery Making  Y3,4,5,6 
 
Wednesday Mrs Greening    Netball    Y4,5,6 
  Mrs Wiseman    Singing    Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3 
 
Thursday Mrs Wiseman    Singing    Y4,5,6 
 
You can sign up from 6pm today, Tuesday 8th January, on the school website & School Spider app.  Spaces at the Monday clubs with limited 
places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis and the club will disappear from School Spider when full.  Sign up for all other clubs 
will close at the end of Friday this week so that registers can be prepared in time for Monday.   
 
Please remember that once signed up for clubs, children are expected to attend each week unless there is an unavoidable reason for them not 
to come.  The school office must be notified either in person, by phone or by email if a child is not coming to a club for any reason.  This will 
avoid staff having to make phone calls to find out where missing children are.  It is not enough to send a message with children, a parent 
must inform the office. 
 
Cross Country dates for Y4,5,6 this term are 7th and 14th February with the fun run & presentation on 28th February.  These races are 4-5pm at 
The Vineyards and children will need transport to and from the races. 
 
As always, if you have any questions please do come and ask. 
 

 


